
	
  
MEDIA RELEASE 

15 September 2014 
 
Mark Berry CEO of the Real Estate Institute of Tasmania advises that last week Tony Collidge of PRD 
Nationwide Hobart was elected President of the Real Estate Institute of Tasmania for 2014/2015. 
 
Outgoing President Adrian Kelly after 4 years as President did not stand for re-election as Mr Collidge was 
elected unopposed.  
 
Mr Kelly thanked the Board and the Institute for the 4 years he served as President and for the support that 
he had been provided during that time.  He was very pleased during his term as President that the REIT 
were able to defeat the Residential Property Transactions Bill which would have caused serious 
implications for property owners, purchasers and Real Estate Agents.  It was this Bill that saw Mr Kelly 
stand for the 4th year as President as he believed this was so important it needed the continuity in the 
Institute to continue the lobbying against this Bill. 
 
Incoming President Tony Collidge thanked Adrian for the work that he had done with the Institute and 
highlighted the very good position the Institute is now in.  The REIT is now the go to organisation for 
property related information and this is a task we need to continue.  Keeping the REIT at the current level 
within the membership, the media and government.  Tony thanked Adrian on a job well done. 
 
2014/2015 REIT State Executive Board Members 
 
President;  
Tony Collidge - PRD Nationwide Hobart 
 
Board Members; 
Adrian Kelly - View Real Estate Tasmania 
Robbie Yeoland – Key Property Management 
Tim Morris – Fall Real Estate 
Chris McGregor – First National McGregor 
Michael Walsh – Woolcock and Partners 
Peter Bushby – Peter Bushby Real Estate 
John Abell – City and Rural 
John Ackroyd – Halliwell Property Agents 
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